
James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, July 1, 2020 6:30pm. 
Via Google Meet 

Present:	 Matthew Yamada, Band Director	 Barbara Valona, Band Support

	 	 Scott Eriksen, Band Instructor	 Abby Rosacia, Treasurer

	 	 Jason Higashionna, President	 Kathy Higashionna

	 	 Heather Morgan, Vice President	 Nancy Lord, Secretary


Meeting Called to order at 6:32pm.


Mr. Yamada introduced board to Scott Eriksen, who is the new Band Instructor.


Jason will touch base with Theresa Miller regarding use of remaining trip fundraising funds.


Abby will begin to develop a free booster website. She is in need of high resolution logos. Mr. 
Yamada will send her “C” logo, Jason will locate “tiger” logo. Jason will send her the email 
address.


Mr. Yamada informed board that an email will go out to all incoming freshmen inviting them to 
join band.


Barbara will send out an email inviting parents to help fulfill future booster functions, such as 
permission forms, uniform fittings, vehicle transportation, and chaperones. Would like to target 
people from the fundraising group, as many of them have offered to assist.


Mr. Yamada will look into booking Pearl City Cultural Center for Winter and Aloha Concerts.


Discussed band banquet, boosters subsidizes approximately 50% of the cost, usually held at 
Hale Koa Hotel. Discussed the possibility of inviting parents to attend this year, this may help 
parents get more involved and good for socialization. It was suggested that we hold a family 
event, possibly at the beach, to get to know everyone and get them more involved. Jason 
welcomes any feedback regarding this topic.


Purchasing aloha shirts is on hold for now, possibly in the future. Mr. Yamada stated that 
through a vote of students, a majority prefer our current black polo instead.


Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm.


Next Board Meeting to be held on Wednesday, July 15, 2020 at 6:30pm.


